
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 21st May 2021 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Headteacher’s Award:  Aashna J & Mizanu Y 

 
 

What’s new this week …………. 

TT Rockstars Awards 
Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6 

Elizabeth S  Edward H  Brooke L  Maisie C 

Michal W  Bayley H  Ethan R  Bow P 

Max W  Aydn A  Ellie-May H  Rhys L 

Stars of the week 

Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6 

Lacey A  Kayden L  Ethan L  Lewis L 

Mollie-MayE-L  Ellie-Mae S  Millie L-F  Harvey H 

Sky R-E  Casey M  Eliza L  Ioana S 

MFL Day 

24th May 

Half Term 

31st May  to 

4th June 

PD Day 

21st July 

Break up 

Summer 

Hols 22nd 

July 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Break up  

Fri 28th May 

 

          Workshops for parents and carers  

Beam is pleased to let you know they are now offering virtual sessions for parents & carers 
around common emotional well-being topics.  These sessions aim to help parents & carers 
support their young people at home.  The sessions are detailed below, and do not need to be 
booked.  

Supporting children & young people who show anxious behaviours.    

This will cover:  

• What anxiety is.  

• The science of anxiety.  

• How can you support your young person. 

The opportunity for questions and answers with our practitioners at the end.  

Date available:  

Wednesday 26 May 2021 at 1.00pm - Microsoft Teams Meeting.  Please email 
a3129@telford.gov.uk if you would like the joining instructions for the workshop.  



Year 3 Artwork 

Keith Allen Haring was an American artist whose pop art emerged from the New York City   

graffiti subculture of the 1980s. His animated imagery has become a widely recognized visual 

language, around the world.  He was a well – known artist as he drew on blackboards on underground 

stations. He drew strange, funny and happy drawings that inspired many other graffiti artists. 

In year three, we have recreated some of his artwork on large boards. This was lots of fun. The large 

drawings look great and can be seen on the walls near the school library.  The bright colours used by 

Keith Haring have really made our corridor look amazing. 

By Delilah E 

Year 3 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Big Ask 
 
The Children’s Commissioner for England, Dame Rachel de Souza has launched a once-in-a-generation review of 
children’s lives.  It’s called ‘The Childhood Commission’ and it will identify the barriers preventing children reaching 
their full   potential and propose policy solutions to address them. At its heart is ‘The Big Ask’ – the largest ever 
consultation held with children. In this survey the Children’s Commissioner is asking children and young people 
what they think is important for their future and what is holding young people back (please see video link for fur-
ther information). The Children’s Commissioner will use what children and young people tell her to show the Gov-
ernment what they think and what they need to live happier lives.   
  
We are keen to ensure that the voices of children and young people in Telford and Wrekin are captured within 
this once-in-a-generation national review. As such, would very much appreciate it if our schools could encourage 
and support our children in care to complete the survey, which should take only 5-10 minutes.  
 
Here is a link which explains everything you need to know about the big ask. 
 
The survey is available online here: www.thebigask.uk 

You will find a number of different options to click into  
depending on the of the child/young person. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Reminder that Monday 24th is MFL Day! 

On Monday 24th May, we will be having our half termly modern foreign language day where the   

children will be learning French all day. There will be a special French menu available for dinner 

from the kitchen and children are allowed to dress in red, white or blue if they wish! The 

children really enjoyed last half term’s day and we are all excited to build on our French knowledge. 

We have recently purchased some lovely new French story books and dictionaries which we are 

looking forward to sharing with the classes too! Merci beaucoup        

https://youtu.be/rHV4b5iwwmk
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/everything-you-need-to-know/
http://www.thebigask.uk

